
PTFA Weekly Newsletter       

 

This years team 

Following the AGM on Wednesday this years team is 

Co chair – Nicola Howarth 

Co chair – Jen Bleeck 

Secretary – Sarah Crookall 

Treasurer – Amanda Webb 

 

Pond Area 

There is a team working on a plan for developing the pond area.  If you would like to be involved 

please contact Jen Bleeck. 

 

Upcoming events 

5th November – Fireworks night.  Tickets on sale very soon.  We will be asking for volunteers soon.  

If you volunteer you will be given access to buy tickets before they go on general sale.  

22Nd November – D.I.S.C.O 

29th November – Adult Wreath making evening. 

6Th December – Christmas fair. 

 

 

 


